From: Edwards, Paul
To: Immingham OCGT

Subject: EN010097 VPI Immingham OCGT Project

Date: 25 April 2019 15:46:18

For the attention of Tracey Williams Case Manager

Dear Sirs,

I refer to your notification of 12 April 2019 concerning the Adequacy of Consultation Request.

I can confirm that this Council considers that the Duty to Consult and the requirement to prepare the Consultation Report has been met thoroughly and comprehensively. The applicant's approach to a two stage process in that Stage 1 was as comprehensive as the statutory Stage 2 is to be commended and it would consider that s.47 and s.48 have been met in full.

I think it is unlikely, without prejudice, that this authority would wish to become an interested party; although it is not entirely clear from the submissions, it appears that this authority is not a s.43 authority in that it does not border or have any connection with the application site.

I trust that this is of assistance.

Paul Fdwards

Service Manager Development Control (Head of Planning)

Development Management

East Lindsey District Council, Tedder Hall, Manby Park, nr Louth LN11 8UP

Tel Direct Line: 01507 613158

E-mail: Paul.Edwards@e-lindsey.gov.uk



The Council issues a regular newsletter by email to residents. It's free and keeps you informed on the Council work and that of its partners. If you'd like to subscribe to receive this please sign up at www.e-lindsey.gov.uk/messenger

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. This communication may contain confidential material. If you are not the intended recipient or the person responsible for delivering the email to the intended recipient, be advised that you have received this email in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender. The views expressed in this message are my own, and any negotiations by email are subject to

formal contract. Any correspondence with the sender will be subject to automatic monitoring for inappropriate content. Your information will be processed in accordance with the law, in particular current Data Protection Legislation. If you have contacted the council for a service then your personal data will be processed in order to provide that service or answer your enquiry. For full details of our Privacy Policy and your rights please go to our website at https://www.e-lindsey.gov.uk/. The information that you provide will only be used for Council purposes unless there is a legal authority to do otherwise. The contents of e-mails may have to be disclosed to a request under the Data Protection Act, the Freedom of Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information Regulations 2004.
